
 

 

Council of Deans 

February 14, 2018 

 

The Council of Deans met in regular session at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, February 14, 2018. 

Provost Michael Hargis presided and the following members were present: Jonathan Glenn, Ken 

Griffin, Peter Mehl, Victoria Groves-Scott, Patricia Smith, Angela Barlow, Jimmy Ishee, Terry 

Wright, and Stephen Addison.  

 

1. The minutes from the January 31, 2018 meeting were considered and approved. 

 

2. Action items from the January 16, 2018 Undergraduate Council meeting were considered 

as follows: 

 

 Change Planning & Administration (P&A) required courses from 31 hours to 36 

hours and change the P&A track electives from 17 hours to 12 hours; 

 New course PSCI 3369 Cyber Citizenship; 

 Add PSCI 4320 Revolution and Mass Political Violence to the UCA Upper 

Division Core as an elective in the Diversity and Effective Communication areas 

and to add PSCI 4334 The American Presidency to the UCA Upper Division Core 

as an elective in the category area of Effective Communication; 

 New course BIOL 4413 Cancer Biology; 

 Add HED 4370 Administration of Health Programs to the UCA Upper Division 

Core as an elective in Effective Communication; 

 Revise policy concerning the state-minimum-core exception to the lower-division 

UCA Core requirements; 

 Add Linguistics electives LING 3315, LING 4320 and LING 4345 to the 

Psychology/Cognitive Neuroscience minor; 

 New course CSCI 4352 Game Programming; 

 New course CSEC 4490 Cybersecurity Capstone and to add the course to the 

upper division UCA Core as Capstone; 

 Change MIS 4V80 variable credit from 1-2 hours to 1-3 hours; 

 Replace MIS 4339 with MIS 3339 for the BS-Information System major; 

 New course MIS 4381 Data Mining 

 

A motion to approve was made and seconded. Discussion followed. The Council voted to 

approve the above action items. 

 

The Council agreed to table the proposal from the department of English for new course 

ENGL 4355 Topics in Film as Literature until the English and Film departments have had 

a chance to review and discuss the proposal. The Council will discuss the proposal at an 

upcoming meeting. 

 






